ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION: For those who have already graduated from Minerva High School.

Name
Address
What year did you graduate from Minerva High School?
Name of school you are attending
What year of college or trade school are you in at the moment?
What type of certificate or degree are you seeking?
How many years are required for your certificate or degree?
Are you employed? If so, where?
Are your parents able to give you any financing for your schooling?
Please include a summary of your college grades and a letter telling something about your plans for your future.

This application should be mailed to the Minerva Education Foundation and Alumni Assn., P. O. Box 42, Minerva, OH 44657, by the second Friday in March of the year you are applying for the scholarship.

A Donald and Martha Gram Memorial Scholarship of \$500.00 will be awarded at the Minerva Alumni Hall of Fame banquet in June. There may be one or two other scholarships awarded. You will be notified if you have been chosen as a winner in May.

Note: This application is only for people who have graduated from Minerva High School and are enrolled in a college, university or technical school.

MINERVA EDUCATION FOUNDATION AND ALUMNI ASSOCIATION scholarship application for Minerva High School graduating seniors. (Please complete all blanks)

Name
Address
Father's name and occupation
Mother's name and occupation
How many children are in your family?
Are you employed? By whom?
How important is financial aid to you in furthering your education?
1. Of some importance 2. Important 3. Very important
The name of the school you are planning to attend.
Have you been accepted?
What is your planned major?
How many years of training are required for your certificate or degree?
What type of certificate or degree are you seeking?

PLEASE INCLUDE:

TWO LETTERS OF RECOMMENDATION, ONE FROM SCHOOL STAFF AND ONE FROM ANOTHER PERSON NOT RELATED TO YOU.

A PERSONAL LETTER WHICH REFLECTS YOU AS A PERSON

YOUR HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLASTIC RECORD

RETURN THIS APPLICATION TO THE HIGH SCHOOL GUIDANCE OFFICE BY THE SECOND FRIDAY IN MARCH.

Note: This application is only for Minerva High School students who will graduate this school year.